
When Mommy� goes 
to the library,

Mimi tags along.

When Mommy� shops 
at the� supermarket,

Mimi tags along� and 
shops, too!

When Mommy� goes 
to see the� dentist,

Mimi tags along� 
and gets her teeth� 
checked, too.

When Mommy� has 
her picture� taken,

Of course, Mimi� tags 
along and �has hers 
taken, too!

At night,� Mommy tucks� 
Mimi into bed. Right 
after Mommy �goes to 
her own bed, Mimi 
springs out from� under 
the covers!

Mimi tags along� 
with Mommy to� the 
bookstore. Mimi 
recognizes� her old 
buddy �Piggy from The 
�Three Little Pigs.

Uh-oh, Mommy’s� 
gone! Mimi panics� 
and screams out:� 
“Mommy! Mommy!”

Mommy has lost 
�herself in a book 
When she suddenly 
remembers to� 
check on Mimi…
She discovers Mimi 
is gone! �Mommy 
shouts �out: “Mimi! 
Mimi!”

Mommy looks high� 
and low, but still no� 
sign of Mimi!

She runs out of� the 
bookstore in� a cold 
sweat.

How can she find �Mimi 
in such a big crowd? 
Mommy is frozen with 
panic. �Suddenly, Mommy 
spots a little girl wearing 
a Piggy hat. She rushes 
back into the bookstore...

From that day on,
�Mommy became� 
Mimi’s “big tag-along”.

and finds� Mimi sitting 
on �Piggy’s lap.

Mommy hugs Mimi 
�tightly. Mimi hugs 
�Mommy tightly, too.

As Mimi walks �along, 
her eyes are� fixed on 
Piggy. With her head in 
a fog, she begins 
following� a stranger.

And Mimi? 

She still �likes to be  
Mommy’s� 
“little tag-along”.


